
Bullock Creek Schools
Permission Form for Publishing

Student Photographs/Work

We would like to use your child's photograph/work on the Internet, in school
publications, or in local news media, when appropriate. The student's first name and last
name initial (John S.) only will be used with photographs/work displayed on the Internet.
We may, in the case of larger group photos, list alphabetically the names of all students
involved. Your child's first and last name will be used in the Bullock Creek Community
Newsletter and in local news media.

Student name (please print)

Parent/Guardian name (please print)_____________________________________

Parent/Guardian signature_____________________________________________

Date signed _______________________

To be completed by the parent/guardian. Please initial beside your choices and return this
form to the school office.

I give permission to the Bullock Creek School District to publish my child's
photograph.

I give permission to the Bullock Creek School District to publish my child's work.

I do not give permission to the Bullock Creek School District to publish my
child's photograph.

I do not give permission to the Bullock Creek School District to publish my
child's work.

In special circumstances when the school requests permission to use first and last
names with the photograph, the parent will be contacted directly for written
permission.


